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Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 

From: Alan Grimsley [Alan_Grimsley@SWN.COM] 
Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 

Sent: Wed 6/14/2006 9:42 AM 

To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

NSL Application Karlsbad Corral 11 #2-H 

Mr. Stogner, 

Would you update me on the status of Karlsbad Corral 11 #2-H NSL Application that was dated May 18,2006. 

Thanks in advance 
Alan 

Alan Grimsley 
Drilling Engineer 
Permian Basin/Gulf Coast Team 
Office: (281)618-4068 
Fax: (281)618-4758 
Mobile: (713)492-1657 
email: alan_grimsley@swn.com 

Notice: This e-mail may contain privileged and/or confidential information and is intended only for the addressee. If 
you are not the addressee or the person responsible for delivering it to the addressee, you may not copy or 
distribute this communication to anyone else. If you received this communication in error, please notify us 
immediately by telephone or return e-mail and promptly delete the original message from your system. 
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